
  

  

  

                October 7, 2021 

  

  

  

  Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified  

School District has canceled the October 12, 2021, standing committee  

meetings due to an ongoing effort to fill volunteer community representative 

seats. The standing committee meetings (Curriculum/Program, 

Audit/Budget/Finance, Personnel, and Planning/Facilities) will be rescheduled at 

a later date. 

    

  

                        Bethany Ormseth, Ed.D.  

                Interim Superintendent of Schools  
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